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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to invite our Year 2 parents to a SATs meeting on Thursday 20th April 2017.  

We will hold two meetings, one in the afternoon at 2:45 - 3:15 pm and another in the 

evening at 6:00 - 6:30 pm.  We will be sharing information about the Year 2 expectations 

and assessments, including a particular focus on the SATs. 

 

We will discuss the role the SATs play when assessing your child, including how we 

determine an end of year judgement of their progress.  There will be opportunities to ask 

questions, and to see example questions from the previous year’s tests. 

 

Once the meeting has concluded, we will be sharing the presentation and information, 

which includes past tests papers to practise on the schools website. 

 

Please do not hesitate to discuss the SATs or any other issues you may have with your 

class teacher. 

 

Many thanks and kind regards. 

 

 

The Year Two Team 

Mrs Lucido, Mrs Ball, Mr Lee and Miss Mills 
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